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6/Seniors

Senior
spirit

During the football season,
when the Seniors left school at
12:00, we did not go our separate
ways; instead we met at someone's
house to see just how wild we could
look for the 2: 10 pep rally. We be-
came experts in the art of painting
faces, changing hair color, and
dressing up in blue and gold.

After we won the spirit stick
with the help of noise makers, the
rest of the school began to catch on
to the spirit. How we would show up
for the next pep rally was always a
surprise because nobody ever knew
what we would do next.

The time we dressea up as
Eagles with beaks and feathers was
probably the most memorable pep
rally other than Homecoming.

Although the football team had
a losing record, we never gave up on
them and always showed our support
through our spirit.

By Beverly Rice

When there was a home
game, Seniors could often
be seen with blue hair,
painted faces, and carry-
ing various noisemakers.
The participants in this
pep rally were Ed Pope,
Brian Clyburn, and Fred-
die Glenn. Complete with
Eagle beaks were Kay
Gustafson, Beverly Rice,
and Michelle Benson.


